URGENT
No. 1&M-4(5)/15/2012
Planning Commission
(Industries Division)

New Delhi, the 31st December, 2012.

NOTICE

With reference to Eol notice No.l&M-4(5)/15/2012 dated
5.12.2012 regarding Request for Proposal for “Study of Access to
Affordable Medicines and Healthcare: The Role of Pharma Industry in
meeting the Challenge; Hiring of services of Consultant for addressing
the issue”, it is hereby notified that the said Tender stands
cancelled. Applicants for this Tender may take note that this RFP
will be uploaded on the Central Procurement Portal (CPP) of the
Government of India and applicants may, therefore, resubmit their
proposals against the said RFP uploaded on the CPP at

http:/ /eprocure.gov.in

( Dr. Renu S. Parmar )
Adviser (Industries)
31.12.2012.
To
All applicants.




